TO: Mandy Dealey, Vice-Chair
Planning Commission Members

FROM: Wendy Rhoades
Planning and Develo eview Department

DATE:  July 24, 2012

RE: Shire’s Court - C14-04-0181.SH(RCA)
Postponement Request by the Staff
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City staff is requesting a postponement for the above-referenced restrictive covenant
amendment case to August 28, 2012 for further review. If you need additional
information, please contact Wendy Rhoades at 974-7719 or

wendy.rhoades@austintexas. gov.



